
Contact Mrs. Kemp
ekemp@saintscjm.com  ~  (616) 754-3416

May 19-23, 2025

St. Charles Borromeo School is a 
Catholic community of faith, 

academics and service for all.

Just a reminder that Friday, 
May 23rd is a ½ day with 

dismissal at 11:00 a.m. There is 
no school on Monday, May 26th 
in observance of Memorial Day.

Have a great holiday weekend!

No School

     As the year begins to wind down, please help 
your student keep striving for excellent behavior 
and work ethic. The closer we get to the last 
week of school, the harder it gets to consistently 
make good choices. I know this class can be 
superstars if they set their minds to it! 
     MAPs testing wraps up today. You will get a 
score report at the end of the year, along with 
your student’s report card. Second graders did a 
good job and showed much growth!
     Friday is a half day with dismissal at 11 a.m. 
However, we will still do snack.
     

From Mrs. Kemp…

OUR LEARNING
Spelling: Our test is Friday over 
words with the long or sound.
Reading: We will start our last 
chapter book to practice 
fiction skills.
Grammar: We’ll continue 
synonyms and antonyms.
Writing: We will wrap up our 
animal research and begin 
writing about our animals.
Religion: We’ll learn about 
God’s blessings. 
Math: We’ll continue studying 
fractions.  
Science: We’ll learn about 
owls and dissect an owl pellet.
Social Studies: We will start 
learning about community 
leaders.  


